
Isle au Haut Planning Board Minutes 
June 11, 2024 

Members Present: 
Tucker Runge, Mike Delchamp, Mike Fedosh, Wendell Chamberlain, Danny McDonald 
 
Members of the Public Present: John Carnes 
The Meeting was called to order at 7 pm 
 

1. Approval of minutes:  
Draft minutes from the May 14, 2024 meeting were not available for review. 
 

2. Old Business:  
 

A. Ben Howe, Map 3, Lot 7:  The application is for the replacement of the existing deck and to 
replace it with an expanded deck to the south & west.  The Board approved the application 4-0, 
1 abstained. 

 
B. Tucker Runge, Map 3, Lot 6A:  The application is for the construction of a new house.  The Board 

approved the application 4-0, 1 abstained. 
 

3. Member Comments 
Chamberlain mentioned that Fuji septic systems will be becoming common on the island which was 
discussed in detail at the May Board meeting.  Fedosh indicated that the town received a state grant to 
update its Comprehensive Plan.  He said that the Hancock County Planning Commission (HCPC) will be 
contracted to prepare the Plan.  Fedosh said the select board is scheduling a meeting with the HCPC to 
find out the details of forming an island committee that will work with the HCPC. 
 
Meeting ended 7:21 pm 
Respectively Submitted, 
Michael S. Fedosh, Secretary 


